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• Fourth Council Meeting of the Provincial Leadership held 

at Velloor Community on 19.05.2010. 

• Br. Ignace Topno will be attending a spirituality course at Carmelaram, Banga-

lore from June 2010 to April 2011. 

• Kattappana Community is in the process of purchasing 35 cent land 

of Karimpana Family, adjacent to our Land. The Council meeting 

held on 19.05.2010 at Velloor has given necessary approval to ef-

fect the process. 

• Next council meeting of the Province leadership will be held at 

Deshgaon on 29 July 2010. 

• The request of Br. Albert to buy a vehicle to facilitate the feasibil-

ity study for establishing the presence of Hospitaller Order in Sri 

Lanka is approved.  

• The council meeting approved the projects of St. John of God 

Centre, Velloor, for renovating the centre. 

• Asia Pacific Regional Meeting of General Curia will be 

conducted at Poonamallee from 31 January to 4 Febru-

ary 2011.  

• Our Province has decided to send Bro. Raphael, 

commission for Co-workers and Ms. Celine Thomas 

and Ms. Ann Mary Jacob Principals of nursing school 

and college of Nursing, Kattappana to participate in 

the School of Hospitality meeting scheduled from 

Monday 21 to Friday 25 June 2010 in Korea. 

• On 30 May 2010 six candidates are entering into the next 

stage of formation.  

• Aspirant Noby will do his plus two studies in Vellervally and he is 

moving to there by the end of this month. 

• Br. Jobino is visiting Granada and Austria accompanying one of the 

Brothers from Japan in July 2010. 


